
 

 

 

Thursday, 7 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
      
                                                          Year 2 visit to Wendover Woods 
 
To support the children’s Geography learning in our spring term project ‘What would you do if you weren’t 
afraid?’ Year 2 will be going on a school trip to Wendover Woods on Friday 21st March 2025.  

We will be travelling there by coach. The coach will pick us up at 09:30 and we will be back at school before 
the end of the school day. 

The children will need: 

• A packed lunch, a snack, and a water bottle (please bring packed lunch in a small rucksack 
or drawstring bag) 

• A waterproof coat and appropriate clothing for the weather (hat, scarf, gloves if needed) 

• Appropriate footwear (wellington boots/old trainers) 
• The children will need to wear their Elmhurst school jumper and shirt, but they can wear their 

own trousers (tracksuit bottoms/leggings etc.) 

To cover the cost of the coach, we will need a payment of £4 per child.  

Payment should be made through the Arbor Portal here 
 
If you would like your child to take part in this experience, but you are unable to afford the payments, please 
contact the school office to enquire about the possibility of obtaining a grant to contribute towards the costs 
of trips and visits.  
 
The William Harding’s Charity offers grants to schools and individuals based in Aylesbury to help and support 
with education, school trips and uniform. To apply for the grant through William Harding’s Charity, please 
collect a form from the school office. This will need to be completed and returned to William Harding’s Charity 
along with the supporting evidence of financial income, benefits and proof of school trip costings.  
 
For more information about the William Harding’s Charity visit:  
 
https://www.leapwithus.org.uk/funding/william-hardings-charity/ 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss Harper 
Year 2 Teacher 


